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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service
Commission has received a petition from Telaleasing Enterprises,
Inc. DOCKET NO. @J0828»TC, seeking waiver of Rule 25-4.076(6),
Florida Administrative Code. The location of the pay telephone
station is as follows: 843 ALDERMAN ROAD, JACKSONVILLE, FL 32211.
Comments on this petition should be filed with the Commission's
Division of Records and Reporting, Public Service Commission, 2540
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863, within 14 days
of publication of this notice. For additional information, contact

William Cox, Division of Legal Services, at the above address or

telephone (904) 413-6204.
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March 19, 1997 i

mee=-VIA FACSIMILE--===

Blanca S. Bayd, Director

pivision of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 970329~TC

Dear Ms. Bayé:

The Florida Public Telecommunications Association, Inc.
requests that it be included on the mailing list as an interested
entity in the above-referenced docket. please address all
correspondence as follows:

Angela B. Green, General Counsel

Florida Public Telecommunications Association, Inc.
125 South Gadsden Street, Suite 200

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

) Bt

ela B. Green
Géeneral Counsel

Sincerely,
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Commissioners: .

JULIA L. JOHNSON, CHAIRMAN
SUSAN F. CLARK

J. TERRY DEASON BLANCA S. BAYO
JOE GARCIA DIRECTOR
DIANE K. KIESLING \ (904) 413-6770
"B v ¥
Public Serbice Commisgion
March 18, 1997
Tracy Denson

Telaleasing Enterprises, Inc.
11565-106 N. Main Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32218

Re: Docket No. 970329-TC

Dear Tracy Denson:

This wul acknowledge receipt of a request for exemption from requirement that each
telephone station shall allow incoming calls, by Telaleasing Enterprises, Inc., which was filed
in this office on March 18, 1997 and assigned the above-referenced docket number.
Appropriate staff members will be advised.

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket. If mediation is
conducted, it does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative
hearing. For more information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (904) 413-6078 or
FAX (904) 413-6079.

Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER + 2540 SHUMARD OAK BLVD * TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850
An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer intornet E-mail: CONTACT@PSC STATEFL.US



	97-03414-1
	97-03414-2
	97-03414-3



